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Ricardo Graham March 13, 2014
Pacific Union Conference

PO Box 5005

Westlake Village, CA 91359-5005

Dear Ricardo Graham,

First, allow me to express my appreciation for the Pacific Union’s continual support and guidance at our
Southeastern California Conference Executive Committee meetings. Though each of your officers brings
a slightly different perspective to our gatherings, the cooperative participation and direction has
benefited the work of our Executive Committee.

At our last Executive Committee meeting on February 27, a vote was taken requesting the Pacific Union
to act on an intentional oversight in the 2014 Seventh-day Adventist Church Yearbook. This vote was not
an agenda item and came from committee members and not the conference officers. The action that
was voted is as follows:

VOTED to request that the Pacific Union, in a Christian spirit, address the issue of Sandy
Roberts’ name not being listed as president of the Southeastern California Conference in
the Seventh-day Adventist Church Yearbook 2014.

This action received a unanimous vote.

Brad Newton informed the committee that this was not an oversight. It is also clear that our late
constituency session in 2013 was not the cause of the exclusion of the name of our president, as the
other new officers, who were elected at the same time, were included in the listing. We also understand
that this was not a mistake or failure by the Pacific Union, as we were told that the information was sent
on to the General Conference with our president’s name included on the list.

As you are well aware, our conference is supportive of the mission and the work of the World Church.
We participate through various means in providing assistance and resources to the world field. Our
contributions are significant and will continue without a doubt. Our hope is that this intentional
oversight will soon be rectified.

Jonathan Park
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Executive Secretary
On behalf of the Executive Committee



